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7 November 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As you will be aware, next weekend includes Remembrance Sunday. As an academy we will be 
acknowledging this event on Friday 10 November. All students have been offered the opportunity to 
purchase poppies in the weeks leading up to Remembrance Day, and on Friday students will observe a 
period of silence. 
 
We would like to invite all students that represent key groups outside of the academy, to wear their 
organisation’s uniform with pride. 
 
Groups include: 

• Guides 

• Brownies 

• Scouts 

• Cadets 

• Brigades 

• Cubs 
 

If your child attends a group that is not listed above, but you feel should be represented, please 
contact your child’s Head of Year.  
 
On Friday 10 November, students have permission to wear the uniform of the listed groups to and 
from the academy. Students are still expected to bring all normal equipment, including their PE kit, 
where applicable.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact your child’s Head of Year. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs C Sidhu 
Curriculum Leader for Personal Development 
 


